
 
 
 
 

Happy New Year! We hope you had a lovely Christmas. 
We have all really enjoyed being back at school this week and hearing all about the children’s Christmas holidays!  

This week we welcomed back Mrs Gray into Willow Class with Mrs Vallins. Their working days in Willow Class are: 
Monday and Tuesday - Mrs Gray 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday - Mrs Vallins 
Throughout the week, the children have been learning about teeth and how important they are. They have been practising 

cleaning real teeth models from the dentist with brushes and toothpaste. They will be continuing their oral health learning next 
week too.  

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Next week in Reception… 

If you need to speak with us, you can catch us at the end of the school day or email the school office on admin2332@welearn365.com 
Have a lovely weekend!  

Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and Mrs Gray and the Reception Team. 

Maths:  
 

In Maths, we will be thinking about numbers 1, 2, 
3, 4 and 5. The children will be spotting the 

numerals, practising their formation and matching 
representations of each number to the correct 

numeral. 

Topic:  
In Topic, we will be continuing our learning on how we book after our teeth! We will be reading the book, 

‘Why should I brush my teeth?’. 
The children will be learning about how to brush their teeth properly and what foods and drinks keep out teeth 

healthy.  
 
 

 

Phonics: 
 

In Phonics, we are learning some more new sounds.  
The sounds are: 

‘j’ and ‘v’ 
Please help the children to find objects in your home 

or think of objects that begin with these sounds. 
 

Reception Weekly Round-Up! 
Friday 12th January 2024 

 

Dates for the diary: 
Willow class sharing assembly – Thursday 1st February 2024 
Cherry class sharing assembly – Friday 2nd February 2024 
Half-term – Monday 12th February 2024 to Friday 16th February 2024 
Easter Craft Day with parents/grown-ups – Friday 22nd March 2024 
 
 
 
 
    

   
 

 

Messages from Miss Stanley and Mrs Vallins: 
• Remember to log into ‘Seesaw’ to see photos of the children and what they have been up to this week! 
• Please send your child into school with a spare change of clothes to have on their peg in a named bag so they can get changed if they get 

wet or cold. 
• P.E. DAYS HAVE CHANGED!                CHERRY – MONDAY, TUESDAY AND FRIDAY WILLOW – MONDAY, THURSDAY AND FRIDAY 
• PLEASE NOTE, FIERY FEET DANCE STARTS ON MONDAY 15TH JANUARY SO CHILDREN IN BOTH CLASSES NEED THEIR P.E. KIT ON. 
• Next Thursday 18th January, we will be sending home homework books – the children’s first homework task will be to decorate their 

homework books in anyway they like using, stickers, drawings, numbers, letters etc... The books must have their name on the front.  
• Homework will always be set and sent home on a Thursday and will be due in the following Monday each week. 
• Water bottle reminder – please can the children only have WATER in their waterbottles. No squash please.  

 
 
 
 
 
    

   
 

 
 


